
From: Julie Benolken
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Opposition to File #21-271-810 695 Grand Rezoning
Date: Friday, August 6, 2021 9:25:19 PM

Please note that I am in opposition to the 695 Grand Rezoning. The project is too big
for the neighborhood. Please follow the the zoning requirements and do not allow this
building to exceed the 3 floor maximum.
I implore you to keep this project right sized for the neighborhood.
Julie Benolken 
911 Palace Avenue 
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